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On Saturday 14 November we celebrated the first day of the festival of Diwali at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

We enjoyed an afternoon of Indian food tasting, with a selection of traditional snacks. Our residents tried onion bhajis, vegetable

samosas and poppadoms, with a side of mango chutney. Some great flavours!

Everyone was very willing to try a bite, as it smelt delicious coming out of our kitchen!
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